
 

 
 

The Friends of the School have hired a giant 8-lane mobile Scalextric track which will be built in 
the 6th Form Centre at WBGS on Saturday 28th March with racing from 12-4pm. Each race 
consists of 15 laps (approx. 7 minutes) and up to 8 cars can race at any one time. Cost per person 
per race is just £2.  

This promises to be really fun afternoon and we are encouraging boys to get themselves together 
with their friends to book the same time slot and so race against each other. There will be spot 
prizes awarded for the fastest race as well as the opportunity to win a free session at the fixed 
Scalextric track in Northwood.  

We are asking that as far as possible races are booked in advance. This ensures that boys 
can get the time slot they want and allows us to plan the event better. Racing time slots can be 
booked via form tutors with boys paying £2 cash directly to their teacher. 

Racing is open to all – WBGS boys, siblings, friends & family. If you have any questions or wish to 
book time slots for a group or anyone outside of the school please 
contact info@friendsofwbgs.org and we can assist. Please also see the attached flyer. 

There will be a tuck shop with hot & cold refreshments for sale, and additional races can be booked 
on the day, subject to availability.  

Sponsor a Car! We are also inviting local businesses to “sponsor” a car for the afternoon. For just 
£40 the car can be personalised with your company logo and this will run in all races for the entire 
afternoon. Your company name will be mentioned in all our event publicity and on the Friends 
website, and you can provide flyers to have available on the day. This is a great way to get visibility 
to school students and their families outside of normal school hours, and to further support the 
school. If you are interested in this opportunity please email info@friendsofwbgs.org 

This new event promises to be lots of fun, as well as a valuable fundraiser for the school, but as 
always the Friends of School are reliant on your support. Please do encourage your son to sign-
up with his friends in advance and come along on Saturday 28th March, anytime from 12-4pm.  

 

Some of our sponsors: 

 
Watford Notary Public-Wills-Probate-LPAs 
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